

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Chair Heidi Hall, 1st District Robb Tucker, 2nd District Vice Chair Lisa Swarthout, 3rd District Susan Hoek, 4th District Hardy Bullock, 5th District

Tine Mathiasen, Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board

NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

BOARD AGENDA MEMO

MEETING DATE: August 26, 2025

TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Tine Mathiasen, Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board

SUBJECT: Acknowledgement of the Amended Board of Supervisors 2025 Ad

Hoc Subcommittee Assignments

RECOMMENDATION: Acknowledge the attached Amended 2025 Ad Hoc Subcommittee Assignments.

FUNDING: N/A

BACKGROUND: The Chair of the Board of Supervisors is authorized to establish Ad Hoc subcommittees to provide recommendations on issues as needed. Ad Hoc subcommittees are temporary committees that are established for a limited purpose and dissolve when work has concluded.

On March 25, 2025, the Board of Supervisors acknowledged the original 2025 Ad Hoc Subcommittee Assignments.

Ad Hoc subcommittees may be established at any time throughout the year, and as such, the 2025 Assignments were amended to reflect the formation of a new Tribal Affairs Subcommittee as well as a Recreation Resiliency Master Plan Ad Hoc Subcommittee.

To ensure transparency, the Amended 2025 list is being brought before the Board for acknowledgment. Therefore, staff recommends that the Board of Supervisors acknowledge the Amended 2025 Ad Hoc Subcommittee Assignments.

Item Initiated: Mandy Stewart, Senior Management Analyst

Submittal Date: August 11, 2025